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SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY DEMOCRATIC PARTY SUPPORTS
AB 2183, THE AGRICULTURAL LABOR RELATIONS ACT

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SAN BERNARDINO -- APRIL 4, 2022 -- The San Bernardino County Democratic Party resolved on
March 24, 2022 to support The Agricultural Labor Relations Act, which is moving through the State
Assembly at this time.

This Act will allow farm workers to vote by mail in union recognition elections; currently these votes
are held at the job site and workers may be subject to intimidation and undue influence by their
employers.

The San Bernardino County Democratic Party resolved unanimously to support the farm workers
whose labor sustains us all. We commend the Democratic members of the State Legislature, and the
United Farm Workers Union for their advocacy of the rights of farm workers, and we urge Governor
Newsom to work with legislators and the UFW to pass this law.

The text of the resolution is attached.

The San Bernardino County Democratic Party meets on the 4th Thursday of each month (via Zoom
for the duration of the pandemic). To learn more about the Party and how you can participate, visit
our website at https://www.sanbernardinodemocrats.org.
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